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The proposed works at Yurulbin Point, Birchgrove, will disrupt the unique marine environment 
to a ruinous degree and likely degrade the water quality at nearby Dawn Fraser Baths, impacting 
the health of residents, particularly children. 
 
The community has not been adequately consulted or even made aware of the extent of the 
works. 
 
Please review all evidence with impartial marine scientists and unbiased overseas transport 
experts. 
 
Thank you. 


